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From: Rosalie del Rosario - NOAA Federal <rosalie.delrosario@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2019 7:14 PM


To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Review needed only for the rows for the Steelhead CH I&S tables


Here's what i provided in May 10th, version 3 of steelhead I&S.


On Thu, May 30, 2019 at 7:11 PM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


Rosalie -- these are rows that WERE NEVER in an earlier version, so you have never reviewed. Do you mean

for me to just apply your previous comments in principle to these new rows? And to clarify, are for the


Stan and the lower San Joaquin River (not Lower Sac, though not surprising that we have Shasta on the


brain!).


On Thu, May 30, 2019 at 7:02 PM Rosalie del Rosario - NOAA Federal <rosalie.delrosario@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Barb,


I provided pretty thorough comments on the steelhead I&S section including the tables previously (emailed


May 10th on version 3). If the tables for Stan and Lower Sac are the same as the Version 3 tables, please


consider my previously submitted comments.


Thanks, and I'm glad you caught the oversight before the tables went out.


Rosalie


On Thu, May 30, 2019 at 6:56 PM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


Please do review the new rows for the the Critical Habitat table in the Steelhead I&S section, as I requested


in my previous e-mail.


However, please disregard my final comment about sending spring-run CH table corrections...since

there is no spring-run CH in the lower SJR or Stanislaus River! Sigh.


On Thu, May 30, 2019 at 6:34 PM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


I discovered this afternoon that the Critical Habitat table in the Steelhead I&S section is missing most of the


Stanislaus and San Joaquin River division rows (just has a row related to dissolved oxygen). The full sets


of rows for each Critical Habitat table (one for Stan, one for SJR) are attached.


Please do a quick review of these tables by Friday morning (say, 10am?). The plan is to drop in these


rows to the current CH tables (tomorrow morning?) prior to sharing for DOI/Reclamation and peer review.


I made the same oversight in the spring-run I&S section; will send the SR tables in a separate e-mail.


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814
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Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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--
Rosalie B. del Rosario, Ph.D.


Regional Endangered Species Act Advisor

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Office: (562) 980-4085

Rosalie.delRosario@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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